Mona Carter

DOE,

It is imperative that chevron/unocal be held accountable for the soil contamination at the designated
site(s). They reaped the financial benefit of the asphalt production site and should not be allowed to
walk away from a total clean-up of the site. An alternative, less expensive modified clean-up is not
acceptable. Chevron has a social responsibility to do the right thing and be held to the same
standard that would be expected of other companies who pollute the earth.
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